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Reg Charity No: 108 6608
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Text SPKN to 70070 followed by the amount to donate, £10, £20, £50

Prayer Newsletter 545
                                               24th and 25th Mar 2017 
Friday: Phil (L); Brenda R; Peter W; Isabelle M; Jeaguk;  Prayer Pastor: Kia

Overview
It has generally been peaceful with plenty of very positive conversations and lots of upbeat comments.  The new flip flops were well received.  We dealt with a couple of nasty incidents which called on all the skills of the team; and also had time to spend with some of our rough sleepers.

MY BROTHER’S KEEPER?
1.45 We have spent a considerable amount of time with three young men who are trying to get home, one was really drunk and the other two were arguing the toss about how to get him home etc.  

We eventually managed to walk him round to Kingston Taxis to our friend there and despite altercations with other taxi drivers the drunk guy remained drunk and they were refused the drive home.  We continued to support and sober up our drunk charge as his mates had gone off to get some cash although they were still arguing about whose responsibility it was to get their friend home.  

Eventually they came to their senses and became quite were quite emotional but we did managed to persuade a taxi driver to take them home.  In the end they did get off but it has taken a considerable time and effort to try and calm everybody down, reduce the shouting match and our taxi driver friend at the railway station kiosk deserves a medal for his sensitivity to the situation.  
While we were there we dealt with another young guy who was also drunk and we managed to clean him up and point him in the right direction for a cab and he has gone home as well.  All’s well that ends well!

Saturday: Meryn (L); Jonathan R; Charlie B; Naomi B; Tessa M; Katie B;  

Overview:   A quiet and cold night with a cold wind.  A few good conversations and only one significant incident, which new-girl-on-the-team-on-her second-observation-duty, Naomi, handled brilliantly.  Naomi was the first response First Aider on the team, for which she is highly trained, and lacks perhaps only experience, of which she gained some tonight.  Well done!
HOMELESS BUT SERVING GOD

Naomi:  Along the riverside we met Street Pastor Andy Clarke with Dave from Kingsgate Church both on duty giving out bacon rolls. D had moved to this area following the wedding of his homeless sister. Kingsgate Church had paid for her wedding after discovering she and her partner were homeless.  D has become a Christian and was baptised three weeks ago and is helping Kingsgate to serve bacon rolls to the clubbers. He feels he needs to serve despite the fact that he is currently homeless.  
We welcomed him to the area and he was very glad to meet us all and we welcomed him to the Christian community of Kingston.

PANIC ATTACK

12.15  We were called by CCTV to a female requiring help at the corner of Castle Street and Clarence Street.  We responded and we found M who is in her 20s and a professional dancer who had had too much to drink.  She seemed to deeply regret it and had never done it before and would never do it again.  

Her friend, T who was quite sober, with two door staff from Pryzm was assisting her.  M was having panic attacks as well.  Naomi helped her to breathe deeply and slow down her breathing which was brilliant.
We managed to get her to stand up but she was sick before she even stood up.  We eventually helped her to stand and take her to sit on a metal bench for a while. We then supported her to walk the length of Castle Street and back.  By the time we got back the Uber taxi that they had called had arrived and we managed to get her into the taxi.  We gave her two sick bags. Having a sick bag can prevent the passenger from paying penalty charge of £100 for being sick in a cab!

PRAISE GOD


· Street Pastor Gina Prezilius had successful minor surgery

PLEASE PRAY FOR


· Street Pastors who are unable to be active because of various health issues:- Jim Strang; David Rosemeyer; Sehinde Orola; 
· Brenda Robertson who is training to be a Team Leader. 
· New SP trainees Henry Reid (St Raphael’s); Sue Wright (St. John’s Hampton Wick); 

· The teams out this weekend:-
Friday: Scott (L); Mike and Rosemary Bibby; Teresa James; Prayer Pastors: Shervin; Eddie K;

                                                          DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

	Sunday 23rd April
	              Virgin London Marathon

John Trend is running in aid of Oxygen

Make a donation on uk.virginmoneygiving.com/search John Trend

	Sunday 7th May
	Sponsored Walk in Shepperton.
 All welcome to join in.


                              Sue Shaw, Deputy Co-ordinator, Street Pastors Kingston
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Street Pastors Kingston is a project coordinated by Oxygen a Kingston Based Youth Charity and is endorsed by Rt Rev Dr Richard Cheetham Bishop of Kingston and Chief Supt Glenn Tunstall, Borough Commander Kingston Police.
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